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FREE TRANSLATION

Genoa, 15th February, 1957,
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Dear Sirs, P J/%V
i I

"GUIDO DONEGANI" ~ "GIACINTO MOTTA"
Castellammare di Stabia Yard N° 623,

In reply to your letter of the 12th instant
regarding the draft of the above vessels we have pleasure in
informing you that both the "GUIDO DONEGANI" and "GIACINTO
MOTTA" are eligible for the increased Summer Draft of
8704.5 m/m, above the upper surface of the keel, without
any amendments, and we shall be grateful if you will kindly
inform us when the actual verification of the corresponding
new freeboards may be effected by our Surveyors,

It is noted that the proposed new vessel
Castellammare Yard N° 623 is to be an exact sister ship
to the above and in that event it also will be eligible
for the greater draft without any additional strengthening

Yours faithfully,
F.N, BOYLAN(signed,)
Messrs,
CARBOGAS Societd di Navigazione S,p.A.

Piazza Ignazio Florio, 24
PALERMO
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